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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 31st Jan—Celebrating 

Chinese New Year 

• 31st Jan—Movie Night 

(FIPS) for Emerald & 

Pearl classes 

• 7th Feb—Movie Night 

(FIPS) for Sapphire & 

Diamond classes 

• 13th Feb—EAL Parents 

Coffee, cake & chat (see 

School Ping invite for 

more information) 

• 14th Feb—Last Day 

• Half Term 

• 24th Feb—INSET DAY 

(staff training) 

• 25th Feb—Children back 

to school 

• 25th February—KS1 

Teacher Clubs to start  

• 4th March—Parents 

evening 4:10-6:40pm 

(details to follow) 

• 6th March—Parents 

evening 4:10-6:40pm 

(details to follow) 

• 24th March—National 

Skipping Day 

• 1st April—Last Teacher 

Club 

• 3rd April—EYFS & KS1 

Easter Discos (details to 

follow) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The children have been extremely busy in class this week learning all about their 

new topics.  We have also been talking about our Core Value of Honesty and what 

it means to be honest and dishonest.  It is extremely reassuring that the majority of 

our young children understand this important life skill and are honest in and 

around school. 

As a school we are also looking at how we can keep safe in school, especially 

when moving around.  We have all been learning how to do “The Perryfield Walk”, 

which means we walk with our hands by our side (not in pockets or behind our 

backs) so if we fall over we can break the fall with our hands.  The whole school 

emphasis on “The Perryfields Walk” has had a positive impact this week with chil-

dren walking in school, not running and less accidents!  

Reminders…… 

TOYS  - Please can I remind parents of the school rule that children should not be 

bringing any toys into school from home.  Toys are getting shared, lost and broken 

which is resulting in upset children and lost learning time for all.  Please can you 

check bags and pockets before coming to school.  We have lots of equipment and 

toys in school to use if needed.  Thank you for your support with this matter. 

COATS— The outside temperature has plummeted and there are lots of children 

going outside without doing up their coats.  Please can we ask all parents/carers 

to make sure that they are all able to do this themselves and that the coat zips are 

working.  This is a life skill that all the children (4years+) should be able to do inde-

pendently and staff should not be expected to do these up. 

VELCRO SHOES & TRAINERS– Thank you to everyone who is following the 

school uniform policy.  This is to remind everyone that all children should be wear-

ing school shoes (not boots) and these must have Velcro fastenings (not laces).  

For PE all trainers should also have Velcro Fastenings (not laces). Infant school 

children are unable to do up laces and for health and safety reasons must not 

wear these to school.  If seen, staff will do these up but they must not be worn in 

school.  This will be monitored 

 

Have a lovey weekend. 

Amanda Reid 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance 

Award - 

Diamond Class 99.63% 


